
Jake  Bilardi  And  The  Death
Cult For Which He Died
Here.

For the jake-bilardis of this world — and there are many more
to come — your own private depression can end, you can give
meaning to your liife and end your misery, by becoming a True
Believer in Islam. If you are lonely, you suddenly have a
Community  of  Bruvvers,  who  claim  to  admire  and  love  you,
especially if you volunteer to fight with them, to become a
suicide  bomber.  If  confused,  you  now  have  a  Complete
Explanation of the Universe, for the Qur’an contains all ye
know and all ye need to know. If you have lacked discipline in
your messy and shapeless life, you now have a Total Regulation
of Life, and if you have the slightest question about whether
or not something is Halal or Haram, there are Muslim websites,
with imams standing by, to answer every question.

Soft-cheeked  practically  pre-pubertal  Jake  Bilardi  has
apparently blown himself up. It gave his life Meaning. And it
is for us, the living (just like Obama, we can all try, and
embarrasingly fail, to sound like Lincoln)to figure out the
signficance of this jake-bilardi, and hundreds of thousands of
other equally miserable creatures all over the West, who now
choose Islam as their Simple Solution.
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